
GOVERNING COUNCIL 
 
Parent meetings are held approximately twice per term on 
a Tuesday at 4.00pm (at the centre). These meetings give 
parents the opportunity to have a say in the running of 
their kindergarten; to meet other parents; to discuss 
children’s preschool activities and interests; and have 
input into the curriculum and program.   
All parents can gain and give valuable assistance to the 
centre by supporting the staff and committee with their 
attendance at meetings.  Guest speakers are invited from 
time to time. 
As per our Constitution, only members of the Management 
Committee have voting rights. The Management Committee is 
elected at our A.G.M. and is reviewed at the beginning of 
each term as families move on to school and new families 
join the kindergarten community. 
 
 
 
 
GOVERNING COUNCIL 2018: 
Chairperson:  Jessica Ervin P. R.: -  

Vice 
Chairperson: 

Kim Hewett Fundraising 
Rep: 

Jessica Ervin 
 

Secretary: Sally Davidson Fundraising 
Sub Committee: 
 
PBAS Governing 
Council Rep: 

 
 
 
Joelene Anderson 

Treasurer: Joelene 
Anderson 

Other 
Committee 
Members: 

Holly Makin, Beth 
Richardson 
Sarah Fealy 

Maintenance/ 
OHS&W Rep: 

Holly Makin Playgroup Rep: Sara Stringer (via 
Holly) 

    

We have a very passionate Fundraising Team at Port 
Broughton Kindergarten who helped raise the funds for 
our Outdoor Environment upgrade. 
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